ST. PAUL’S SR. SEC. SCHOOL, PALI

REMINDER FOR THE PAYMENT OF FEES

Dear Parents, Date: 13/02/2025

You are once again reminded to clear all the outstanding dues of school fees

immediately and collect the Admit Card of your ward from the school office. Students must

carry admit cards on every day of the exams (Annual Exam).

We would like to thank those parents who have already remitted the fees of their wards.

Kindly collect the Admit Cards of the Board Classes (X & XII) immediately, if pending.

NOTE:
Fees may be deposited in Cheque/D.D. and by using “ONLINE FEES” option available on

the school website and through School App.
Parents can check the status of the school fee of their wards by using SCHOOL APP.
Thank you,
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